
 
Town of Litchfield WPCA 

29 Stoddard Rd 

Bantam, CT  06750 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation: 
 

 

 

August 10, 2011 

 

 
Notification is being given that the regularly scheduled WPCA meeting for Thursday 

August 11, 2011 at 7:30 PM at the Wastewater Treatment Plant has been canceled due to 

lack of a quorum.  The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on September 8
th
 

2011 at the same time and place. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

_____David R. Wilson______________________________________- 

 David R. Wilson, Chairman   August 10, 2011 


